Kanye West Shows
Wedding Ring

Off

His

By Laura Seaman
Kanye West, recently married to Kim Kardashian, was spotted
leaving the gym with a big smile on his face and showing off
his
wedding
ring
on
his
hand.
According
to
UsMagazine.com, West had just returned from the couple’s
honeymoon in Europe, where they visited Ireland and the Czech
Republic. The couple went bike riding, visited the pubs, and
saw a movie together where it was said “they were laughing and
smiling together”.
What are some ways to show the pride you have in your partner?
Cupid’s Advice:
When you’re with the special someone, you know just how
amazing they are. Sometime it’s easy to forget that maybe the
whole world doesn’t know what you know. Here are some of
Cupid’s tips on how to show the world how incredible your
partner is without having to scream it from the top of a
skyscraper:
1. Show little signs of affection in public. Holding someone’s
hand or giving them a peck on the cheek while you’re out on
the town is a simple, romantic way to show the world that
you’re proud to be with your partner. Be careful not to take
it too far, because too much PDA can be obnoxious.
Related: Five Ways To Get His Undivided Attention

2. Use the gifts they’ve given you. Whether this means wearing
an accessory, using that dorky coffee mug, or listening to the
mix CD they made, it means a lot to see your partner use the
gift you’ve bought them. It means even more when they boast “I
got this from my wife/husband.”
Related: QuickieChick’s Dating Tips: Be the Only One on Your
Man’s Mind
3. Show your partner off to friends and family. These people
mean a lot to you, and if your partner is started to really be
a part of your life, it’s only right to introduce them to
those who care about you the most. Meeting the friends and
family is a gesture that says “you mean a lot to me and I want
everyone to know it.”
What are some ways that you show your pride in your partner?
Tell us in the comments below.

